
Curriculum and Instruction
 

Professional Development
Each building has completed their own PD’s relevant to the building needs. 
BMS and BHS still receive training in MATH/READ 180 and Systems 44. 
Due to the MATH 180 and Systems 44 not aligning to our new Math 
program we are moving to the ALEKS program. The ALEKS program is 
computer adapted to meet  where the user is at. It is used to supplement 
and support the REVEAL math program. We are also considering using the 
ALEKS program. We are still working on PD needs for the summer and fall.  
 
District Committees
The social studies committee has decided on the Savaas social studies 
program. It rated high and incorporated many on-line resources. The 
elementary members felt this best met the needs of our students. Topics 
are covered more in-depth as opposed to covering many. Our science 
committee is still in the process of rating the various curricula. The K-5 
committee members are leaning towards Amplify. 
SBE is solidified their schedule for June. Do to the lack of in person 
learning we will revisit Math in addition to the new content areas. Writing 
has been a huge focus. MCLP grant funds are being used to bring more 
staff in during this time to make sure more people within the building have 
not only the trainings but also the input.  

Assessments
Spring benchmark assessments have wrapped up and many of the 
buildings are completing their SBAC tests. May 28th is the last day for 
SBAC testing.   


